
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Monday, March 25, 2019 12:04 PM 
thebazile2001@msn.com 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/25/2019 
DOCUMENT NO. 03327-2019 

Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing (E-filing ID = 17215) 

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been accepted as an 
e-filing. Please note that all pleadings, cover letters, and related attachments must be in one pdf document. The 
electronic filing web form does not allow submission of multiple pdf documents and attachments. 

Your fi ling will need to be resubmitted through the Florida Public Service Commission Electronic Filing Web 
Form at https://secure.floridapsc.com/ClerkOffice/EfilingPublic; or by U.S. Mail or hand delivery to: 

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl .us 
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